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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Each year volunteers from the Diocese run a summer camp for children in 
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 at Buckfast Abbey to enable individuals to come together 
and share their faith as well as friendship. 
 
Due to the current COVID-19 situation, it will be the second year running 
where the camp will be held virtually. It was a hugely success camp last year 
where each day two pre-recorded sessions were shared: morning prayer 
followed by a catechesis input with an activity for the children to complete 
at home and then an evening prayer which included photos of the children 
taking part in the activity at home. It was a fantastic opportunity for 
families to grow in faith together. 
  
This year, the virtual camp will take place from 9th August until 13th 
August. We will be meeting in person on Friday 13th August at St Rita’s in 
Honiton to celebrate mass together. 
  
If you would like to register your child’s interest in taking part in this virtual 
camp, please complete the online form below. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=KidbqQHRkEKiqby9p4ZacXAhpglWQ5lFoPQKV2ZUNhZUQ1J

HM0JNOUsyWFAzUFAzSlUzRFBMVjhIVC4u 

 

For older siblings  Senior and St Petroc’s camps are still happening, information for these can be found on 

their website:  https://www.plymouth-diocese.org.uk/summer-camps/ 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
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